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Hello Everyone,  

This week we welcomed back to school Mr Duncan 

who has returned from overseas medical.  It is good to 

have you back Mr Duncan. Mrs Glynis Duncan will 

return on Monday as the EYFS TA and we look forward 

to having her back with us too. We are almost back to 

full quota after a number of weeks of covering. A 

conditional offer has been made for a year 3 & 4 

Teacher and currently all the checks are being 

completed. More details will be released if and when 

appointment is confirmed.  

Genes 4 Jeans 

Once again thank you to all those who supported us in 

this fund raising event, we have now received all 

monies which will be sent to the J4G charity in the UK. 

Details are as follows:  

TBC - £20.00 

Chandlery - £21.60, 

Encompass - £69.00 

Mitie - £180.95 

Sure - £30.00 

AIG Finance & Admin - £46.05 

TBS - £92.00 

 Total raised - £459.60 

 

A.I.G. Finance Team J4G Day  

 

 

 

Encompass Staff J4G Day 

World Teachers Day is held annually on 5th October to 

celebrate all teachers around the globe. TBS will be 

holding our teacher appreciation day on Friday 4th 

October. 

 

 

House points: 

The house cup changed hands this week with 

Dampiers taking it away from Cronks by one point! 

Great job Dampiers. 
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Our weekly stars were Tanzi and Rhiann, Well done 

girls! 

 

 

Online safety: 

In the coming weeks/ months we will be doing a 

number of different things to increase awareness of 

online safety for staff, students and parents. Year 11 

started us off with an assembly for the secondary  

students on the new rules imposed by Instagram for 

teenagers. This was a very informative assembly. 

Thank you Year 11. 

 

In the meantime here are some top tips for students 

which parents might also like to read.  

That’s if for this week! 

Tania Maggott  

Head Teacher 

 


